

# ALUMNOS EN PROCESO 4TO AÑO 2020. INGLÉS NIVEL BAJO.

PROFESORA: MARIA FERNANDA CARRACEDO.

NAME:

DATE:

- 1** Read the text and answer the questions.

score  10

Two young men broke into an important sports shop yesterday evening and stole some leather trainers, Barcelona FC jerseys, shorts and jackets. The owner of the shop, Robert Spencer, worked there all day and closed his shop at about 6 pm as usual. Then he drove home but when he was having dinner with his wife, the telephone rang. It was Martin Brown, who lives next to the shop. He told Mr Spencer the alarm was ringing, so Robert called the police and went to the shop again. The police arrived quickly and caught the two men. They were putting the most expensive things into bags. In fact, they were choosing the best things. The police also found the shop computer on the floor. The robbers did not put it in their bag because it was too heavy. In the end, the police arrested the two criminals and took them to the local police station. There a detective questioned them. They said they were planning to sell the clothes and use the money to buy a laptop.

- 1 Did the two men pay for the jerseys, trainers and jackets?
- 2 How did Mr Spencer go home?
- 3 What was Robert doing when Martin phoned?
- 4 Why did Martin phone Robert?
- 5 In your opinion, what things did the robbers choose to put in their bag?

- 2** Complete with only one word.

score  10

Yesterday evening, Robert Spencer arrived home very late and very tired. He only had (1) \_\_\_\_\_ salad for dinner and went to bed. He didn't drink (2) \_\_\_\_\_ wine or tea. This morning, he got up earlier (3) \_\_\_\_\_ usual and went to his shop. First he cleaned it and then he put everything in the correct place but there was a problem. A lot (4) \_\_\_\_\_ the clothes were on the floor and they were very dirty, so Robert decided to (5) \_\_\_\_\_ them at a very low price, only £5 each!

- 3** Correct the mistakes.

score  10

- 1 Robert's computer was more expensive the leather trainers.
- 2 Trainers are not the most cheap thing in a sports shop.
- 3 How much jackets did the men steal from the shop?
- 4 There weren't some balls in Robert's shop.
- 5 Are leather trainers most heavier than plastic ones?

- 4.** Write the correct Tense of the verb in brackets. (Simple Past or Past Continuous)

I \_\_\_\_\_ (walk) to work when I \_\_\_\_\_ (see) an accident. An old woman \_\_\_\_\_ (drive) an old car when a young motorist (run) \_\_\_\_\_ into her. Later on, an ambulance, (take) \_\_\_\_\_ to hospital.

- 5** Write a short description of your favourite trainers.

score  20

Say why you like them, when you bought them, what they are like, etc.

---

---

---

---

---

---

---